
I’d like to express support for HB 2749. The St Johns neighborhood on the north Portland 
peninsula is at serious risk of isolation in the event of a major earthquake. This bill would 
support a route out of St Johns for residents at risk of injury or death and would also allow 
access for emergency vehicles and supplies. Without such a route, residents here are trapped. 
And in the event of an environmental catastrophe in the industrial area along the Willamette (the 
CEI hub), residents would be subject to toxic fumes, making “trapped” a lethal event.  
 
Please support the safety and well-being of our neighborhood! 


